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By RESS and Courier 
 
 
December 9, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re Milton Hydro Distribution Inc., Distribution Licence ED-2003-0014 

Electricity Distribution Rate Application 2nd Generation Incentive 
Regulation Mechanism EB-2009-0204 
Response to Mr. David Greenfield Comments 

 
 
Attached please find Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.’s (“Milton Hydro”) response to 
the comments provided to the Ontario Energy Board by Mr. David Greenfield on 
December 7, 2009, a copy of which has also been mailed to Mr. Greenfield. 
 
Milton Hydro is filing this Response through the RESS and will follow up with two 
hard copies by courier. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by Cameron McKenzie 
 
 
Cameron McKenzie 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 



 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, being 
Schedule B to the Energy Competition Act, 1998, S.O. 1998, c.15; 

AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by Milton Hydro 
Distribution Inc. to the Ontario Energy Board for an Order or 
Orders approving or fixing just and reasonable rates and other 
service charges for the distribution of electricity as of May 1, 2010.  
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Cameron McKenzie 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.   
8069 Lawson Rd. 
Milton, Ontario 
L9T 5C4 
 
Tel: (905) 876-4611  ext 246 
cameronmckenzie@miltonhydro.com 

 

 

 

 



Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 
EB-2009-0204 

2010 Electricity Distribution Rate Application 
Reply to Mr. Greenfield Comment 

Filed: December 9, 2009 
Page 2 of 2 

 
Comment:  

Your full page B7 seems to have some misleading information in your advertisement in the 

MILTON CHAMPTION of November 13th, 2009 wherein the paper states over the printed 

signature of your Mr. JOHN PICKERNELL that a small residential customer of MILTON HYDRO 

will get a small decrease in their monthly bill of $2.44 whereas your website 

www.err.oeb.gov.on.ca (which I went on to-day) states that there will be an INCREASE of 0.2% 

in the bill of a residential customer’s bill. 

Obviously, there is some problem. 

I went to the MILTON HYDRO OFFICE to view the application but the person who was 

responsible was not there nor has he/she contacted me to respond to my request to view the 

application.  Also, I could not find the detailed application on your web site nor on the web site of 

MILTON HYDRO. 

I would like to see the application to verify the truth. 

 

Response: 

Mr. Greenfield attended the office of Milton Hydro on the morning of December 8, 2009 and met 

with Mr. Cameron McKenzie, Director Regulatory Affairs.  At this time it was brought to Mr. 

Greenfields attention that the reference to the Notice of Application and Written Hearing, a copy 

of which was submitted with his comments to the OEB, was for an application filed by Milton 

Hydro on October 30, 2007, two years prior to Milton Hydro’s current application filed on 

October 23, 2009. 

Mr. Greenfield was provided with Milton Hydro’s current application and afforded the opportunity 

to ask questions and seek clarification.  The responses provided to Mr. Greenfield appeared to 

be to his satisfaction and the meeting concluded with no further questions.  

 

http://www.err.oeb.gov.on.ca/�
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